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  July 17, 2012 
 
 

Course Approval Email Address Issues 
 

 

This bulletin is to inform course providers, companies and mariners that we now have a simplified 

version of our previous submittal email address D05-PF-NMC-2-COURSES@uscg.mil. 

The new address to submit approval request packages is NMCCOURSES@uscg.mil (non case 

sensitive).  Please use this address for all future requests. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may have caused.  For additional information, or if 

you are experiencing any problems with your transmissions, please contact the Mariner Training and 

Assessment Division, NMC-2, at (304) 433-3720. 

Should you have additional questions related to this, or any other aspect of the NMC’s suite of 

customer services available from our field units or on the NMC website, you can email or call our 

Customer Service Center for support at IASKNMC@uscg.mil or 888-IASKNMC (888-427-5662). 

We look forward to your feedback! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/A. S. Lloyd/ 

 

A. S. Lloyd 

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 

 

Commanding Officer 
United States Coast Guard 
National Maritime Center 

100 Forbes Drive 
Martinsburg, WV  25404 
Phone:  (304) 433-3400 
Fax:  (304) 433-3409 
E-mail:  iasknmc@uscg.mil 
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